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Bridgette Savino

As someone who grew up in Sheridan, and is currently watching our beloved mountains burn, never
to be the same in my lifetime, I strongly support these new regulations on methane emissions. These
emissions are a large contributor to global warming, and our leaders should do anything in their
power to help the next generation. Setting that aside, we are constantly subjected to breathing,
ingesting, and encountering harmful substances in our daily lives. These regulations will help
reduce harmful pollutants that make us sick. Thanks to the Wyoming DEQ's Air Quality Division
for considering my comments.



